
From: Pradeep Chakkarath <Pradeep.Chakkarath@ruhr-uni-bochum.de> 
Date: Tue, Sep 5, 2023 at 12:02 PM 
 
Dear Members of the Task Force, 
 
We would like to remind you of the biannual Science Award in honour of 
Dr. Lotte Köhler. 
 
The "Hans Kilian and Lotte Köhler Centre (KKC) for Social and Cultural 
Psychology and Historical Anthropology" and the "Sigmund Freud Institute 
(SFI)" are announcing the prize for the second time. 
 
The first awardees were Sudhir Kakar from Goa University (India)  and  
Jacob Johanssen from St. Mary's College, London (United Kingdom). 
 
The prize will be awarded in two categories (main category and Young 
Researcher Award). 
 
Eligible nominees in the main category must have significantly 
contributed to the profile and dissemination of psychoanalytical, 
developmental, cultural or social psychological identity research. 
 
The Young Researcher Award will be awarded on the basis of an individual 
piece of work in the form of an outstanding doctoral dissertation or 
master’s thesis. 
 
Nominations must be submitted to both institutions, the KKC and the SFI, 
by September 15, 2023. 
For further information, please see the detailed announcement attached. 
 
We would also be very pleased if you forward the announcement to any 
interested institutions and persons! 
 
With best regards 
Hans Kilian and Lotte Köhler Centre (KKC) 
 
-- 
 
Hans Kilian und Lotte Köhler Centrum für sozial- und 
kulturwissenschaftliche Psychologie und historische Anthropologie (KKC) 
Lehrstuhl für Sozialtheorie und Sozialpsychologie 
Ruhr-Universität Bochum 
Tel.: 0234 32-19823 
 

https://hw.mail.163.com/js6/read/readhtml.jsp?mid=375:xS2Bdw3hs1gi19+rjgAAs-&userType=ud&font=15&color=3370FF

